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16th September 2019 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent 
 

Early Closure of School: Thursday 26th September 2019 

 
Our annual Open Evening for Year 5 and 6 parents will be taking place on Thursday 26th 
September 2019 and as is customary school will be closing early at 1.50 pm in preparation for 
this event. 

 
For those students who travel by school transport, all bus companies will collect students at 
1.50 pm. Students that normally travel by the Barrow train have permission to leave school at 
1.40 pm in time to catch the 1.54 pm train home. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact school if you require further information. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

 
Mr M Hardwick 

Headteacher 

 


